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Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas  
& Health & Happiness for 2023! 

From all the Administration Staff 

 

OFFICE CLOSURES  

Tseshaht Administration Office will be closed at 12pm December 9, 2022 & 12pm December 16, 2022.  
Our Christmas Closure begins December 19, 2022 until Tuesday January 3, 2023. 

All Facilities will also be closed for all rentals December 18, 2022 - January 3, 2023. 
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NOW In-Person @ The Family Center 
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NOW In-Person @ The Family Center 
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c’isaaʔatḥ Language Program update:  

Summer has come and gone. We have jumped into the Fall and Winter months of incredible language 
work! Thank you to Tseshaht and North Island College for the new facelift at the Language House. Our 
newly renovated language space is so refreshing and welcoming. In the coming months we look 
forward to keeping you updated through our Tseshaht Language Facebook page, Tseshaht newsletters, 
community engagement and the Annual Tseshaht AGM.  We wanted to take the time to introduce our 
language team. 

  

Our IIntensive Llanguage Pprogram started October 4
th
, 2022, and will run straight through to June 

2023. We would like to thank all the Intensive Language Program applicants for their interest in the 
program, unfortunately we are not able to accept everyone at this time and hope to see you at other 
upcoming language opportunities. We would like to welcome our new 1

st
 year cohort of language 

learners who will start to learn our milestone 1 lessons and WAYK (Where Are Your Keys using a form 
of American sign language for teaching and learning). We would like to also welcome back our second
-year language learners. They will start milestone 2 lessons while helping teach and support the 1

st
 year 

learners. Our language learners are also helping to build the intensive program with us through testing 
lessons and evaluating processes and systems. Meet our language learners! 

 

Our FirstVoices team continues to meet with our fluent speakers every Tuesday and Thursday afternoon 
to share knowledge, food, and lots of laughter. The FirstVoices team continues to train, upload, edit, 
interview, record, and ensure the FirstVoices website is up to date with our older and newer data. 
Check out our FirstVoices portal where words, phrases, and stories are being added all the time to 
support language learners and teachers. www.firstvoices.com and all c̓išaaʔatḥ. 

Our Language Program has again been successful in acquiring funding from First People’s Cultural 
Council receiving the Pathways and Language and Technology Grants for the 2022-2023 program year. 
Our program is possible because of the support of these funds along with the gaming funds from the 
Nation. We are hopeful, that with the Language Legislation the AFN is spearheading, that soon we will 
have more sustainable long-term funding that can support our growing program and team. 

Language Team FirstVoices Team 

Dawn Foxcroft – Program Coordinator Grant Watts – Data technician 

Linsey Haggard – Lead Language worker Jocelyn Dick – Admin and Data technician support 

Kathaleen Good – Language worker and Program 
support 

Josh Goodwill – First Voices support and Communi-
cations 

1st year intensive learners 2nd year intensive learners 

Jocelyn Dick Kelly Foxcroft-Poirier 

Christine McCarthy Jeff Gallic 

Brianna Tate Josh Goodwill 

  Christine Hintz 
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